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21st November 2023 

RE: Staffing Updates January 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

At the end of this year, we have staff members who will unfortunately be leaving our school for pastures new!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

I would like to thank these staff members for their hard work and dedication whilst working for GANF. They have 

been incredible; showing care and kindness and collectively, inspired and supported so many pupils to achieve their 

true potential. I know through conversations with many parents and carers, how valued their support has been and 

the impact this has had on pupils and the school community. It is a real shame they will be leaving us at the end of 

this term, but we wish them all the very best in their future endeavours.  

We are in the final stages of confirming teaching arrangements for January 2024 and further information will be 

communicated with you before the Christmas holidays. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Matthew Bloodworth-Flatt 

Headteacher 

Miss Courtney Gray 

Aintree Class Teacher 

Mrs Rhianna Ashworth-Gray 

Hampden Class Teacher 

Mr Ronan Newton 

Twickenham Class Teacher 
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